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Friday 19th July 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you are still enjoying this fine weather.  

 

I would like to notify you of changes to staffing for 2013-14.  

We have a number of members of staff who are leaving us :Mrs Mansfield, 

Ms Onion , Mrs Dawson, Mrs Heffernan, Miss Fan, Mr Basker and Miss 

Mason. I hope you will join me in wishing them the best for their future 

careers and thank them all for their hard work and dedication to St Paul’s 

over the years.  

 

Teaching staff 2013 – 14 

Y5/6              Y3/4 

Miss Lee    Miss Power 

Mr Davies    Mrs Davies 

Miss Robinson   Miss Gallienne 

Miss Saleem    Mr Lauder (newly appointed) 

 

Y1/2     EYFS 

Mrs O’Connor   Ms Crinson 

Miss Hill    Mrs Scott 

Miss Draycott   Miss Najduch 

     Ms Marshall 

This years SAT’s scores have been the best ever and I look forward with 

your help to St Paul’s continuing to move from strength to strength.  

Have a fantastic holiday 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms J Sorohan 
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